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                                                                                    Tuesday – October 29, 2002
                                                                                    Public Works Facility
                                                                                    161 South Charlotte Street
 
7:00 p.m. – Community Meeting
 
Present:            Mayor Charles R. Worley, Presiding; Vice-Mayor Terry M. Bellamy; Councilman Joseph C. Dunn; Councilman

James E. Ellis; Councilwoman Diana Hollis Jones; Councilman R. Carl Mumpower; City Attorney Robert W. Oast
Jr.; City Manager James L. Westbrook Jr.; and City Clerk Magdalen Burleson

 
Absent:             Councilman Brian L. Peterson
 
            The following topics were raised by residents and addressed by City Council and City staff:  the need for UNC-Asheville,
neighborhoods and the City to work together on a plan for sidewalks and traffic calming on Edgewood Road; the need for block
numbers on street signs; concerns about 4-story buildings being allowed in the proposed Neighborhood Corridor District if applied
to Broadway Corridor; and concern about the need for traffic synchronization signals for the two lights on Tunnel Road at Parkway
Forest.
 
            Mayor Worley adjourned the meeting at 7:30 p.m.
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